Dear Colleagues and CSUSB Students:

Today is November 3rd, the last day to cast your ballot in the 2020 U.S. general election.
Regardless of political party or partisanship, the right to vote is the cornerstone of our
democratic republic.

If you are not yet registered to vote, click here for a list of locations where you can complete
the Same Day Voter Registration Process.

If you are a California registered voter, you should have received your ballot in the mail to your
registered voting address. If you have not already returned your ballot, today is the last day to
submit it: at your polling location, at an official designated dropbox or at your county’s
Registrar of Voters.

If you live in San Bernardino County, here are the polling and ballot dropbox locations:

San Bernardino County Polling Places

San Bernardino County Ballot Drop-Off Locations

Registrar of Voters: 777 East Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino, CA 92415-0770

If you live in Riverside County, here are the polling and ballot dropbox locations:

Riverside County Polling Places and Hours

Riverside County Ballot Drop-Off Locations

Registrar of Voters: 2724 Gateway Dr., Riverside, CA 92507

If you live outside of the Inland Empire, you can find information for voting in other counties
here.

If you are in line, it may be a longer wait than you have experienced in the past. Please stay in
line—your vote is your voice.

If you believe that voter intimidation is happening at your polling place, you can report it here:

Voter Bill of Rights

California Secretary of State Election Hotlines:
(800) 345-VOTE (8683) - English

(800) 232-VOTA (8682) - espaiiol / Spanish
(800) 339-2857 - H13Z / Chinese

(888) 345-2692 - fg=ar / Hindi

(800) 339-2865 - HAEE / Japanese

(888) 345-4917 - 121 / Khmer

(866) 575-1558 - $t=+ O] / Korean

(800) 339-2957 - Tagalog

(855) 345-3933 - AnM 'l / Thai



(800) 339-8163 - Viét ngilt / Vietnamese

(800) 833-8683 - TTY/TDD

U.S. Department of Justice voting rights hotline at 1-800-253-3931

Please remember, with unprecedented voter turnout across the country, it may take longer for
ballots to be counted than usual. This is especially true in states which are not allowed to begin
counting “absentee” ballots until election day. Regardless, what you have watched over the
years on TV are news organizations projecting winners of various races, based on a percentage
of votes counted. While these projections do lead to candidates declaring victory or
acknowledging defeat, the fact that states will not officially certify their results on election
night, or even the day after, is normal.

Emotions are at a high pitch this year, so it is more important than ever to cast your vote and
exercise patience while everyone’s vote is counted.

Sincerely,
Tomas D. Morales
President



